Blinn College Curriculum Committee
Regular Meeting, September 19, 2008
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Minutes

Present: Mary Barnes-Tilley, John Beaver, Blanche Brick, Robert Brick, Marcelo Bussiki, Larry Campbell, Rick Church, David Corkran, Brian Cravens, Erika de Young, Jeri Dulaney, Linda Flynn, Brandon Franke, Ken French, Jennifer Garcia, Ron Hammond, Dustin Hill, Randy Hoppens, Debra LaCour, Robert Lovelidge, Karen May, Bill Nix, Thena Parrott, Shelly Peacock, Barbara Pearson, Greg Phillips, H.F. Poehlmann, Linda Richardson, Michael Schaefer, Victoria Sharpe, Don Stewart, Jody Tyson, Dennis Utley, Debbi Vavra, Theresa Wahrmund, Mark Wilkening, Nancy Wright.
Dr. French called the meeting to order at 1:32 p.m.
The minutes of the August 18 meeting were approved as distributed.

1. Unfinished Business
a. Dr. French presented the revised bylaws submitted by the bylaws revision committee (Bob Brick, Thena Parrott and Randy Hoppens). Several title changes and input errors were pointed out and corrected by general consent. Mary Barnes-Tilley moved to accept the revised bylaws as corrected. Bob Brick seconded and the motion carried.
b. Dr. French presented the three separate forms proposed to replace the existing Course Proposal form. Minor changes and errors were discussed and corrected by general consent.
i. Course Deletion Proposal Form: Thena Parrott moved to approve as corrected. Mary Barnes-Tilley seconded and the motion carried.
ii. Course Change Proposal Form: Mary Barnes-Tilley moved to approve as corrected. Nancy Wright seconded and the motion carried.

iii. New Course Proposal Form: Mary Barnes-Tilley moved to approve as corrected. Blanche Brick seconded and the motion carried.

2. New Business – there was no new business.
3. Announcements

a. Bob Lovelidge reminded everyone to complete the Course Transfer Equivalency form and submit it to him when changes are made so that he can update the transfer matrix. This is very important for advising students and maintaining transferability.
b. Dr. LaCour announced that the projects to review the syllabi and core curriculum are still in progress.

4. Mary Barnes-Tilley moved for adjournment. Thena Parrott seconded the motion, and the meeting was adjourned at 2:30.
Linda Flynn

Secretary

